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         OPEN HOUSE – GRADES 1 & 2 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

We are delighted to invite you to the Open House scheduled for Grades 1 and 2.  
 
DETAILS: 
 

Date: 11th December 2024 
Time: 8:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. 
Venue: Respective Classrooms 
 

The Open House provides an excellent opportunity to discuss your child’s progress, 
achievements and next steps. Please make a note of the below points: 
 

1. Time Slots: 
Class teachers will inform you of specific time slots for your meeting. We kindly request 
that you adhere to these timings to ensure smooth proceedings. 
 

2. Non-Instructional Day: 
Please note that 11th December will be a non-instructional working day for students of 
Grades 1 and 2. Students are not required to attend school on this day, but they can be a 
part of the feedback session with their teachers and parents. 

 
3. Virtual Slots: 

If you are unable to attend the Open House in person, a virtual slot can be arranged. 
Please inform the respective class teacher by 5th December 2024.She would arrange a 
virtual slot on 11th December. 

 

We highly encourage all parents to attend the Open House face-to-face, as it is a vital part of 
fostering a strong home-school connection. 
 
We look forward to meeting you and partnering with you to support our students’ growth and 
success. 
 

Warm regards, 

 
Asha Alexander       ألكسندر آشا 
Principal             المدرسة  مديرة  
Executive Leader - Climate Change    المناخ  تغير - التنفيذي الرئيس  
 


